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PARENT COUNCIL





the PC represents parents’ / carers’ views on all matters concerning the school and meets every 6 to 8 weeks e.g. on the transition to the joint campus, parking, uniform, attainment and communication;


find us on Facebook at “Our Lady of the Missions Primary School Parent Council” and “like” our page to keep up to date with developments and reminders for school events. You will also find more information on the school web site;


parents / carers can only join the Parent Council at the AGM on 11th September at 7pm (details to follow) but can attend any meeting;


meeting dates for 2014/15 are: 11 September; 23 October; 11 December; 29 January; 12 March; 30 April; and 18 June.





PARENT STAFF ASSOCIATION





the PSA meets once a month and organises fund raising and social events for the school community e.g.  discos and summer / Christmas fayres;


funds raised by the PSA support many activities in school e.g. Christmas and leavers’ parties, purchase of additional equipment and buses for school trips;  


parents can join the PSA at its first meeting and attend monthly meetings to help organise events or can join the mailing list to help out occasionally - more  helpers for events are desperately needed as there is always  a lot to do on the day!


meetings are on the first Tuesday of every month at 7pm in the school with the AGM on 2 September and further meetings on 7 October; 4 November; 2 December; 3 February; 3 March; 5 May; and 2 June.











Contact Parent Council:


By email: �HYPERLINK "mailto:olm-parentcouncil@hotmail.com"�olm-parentcouncil@hotmail.com�


By phone: Anne Forsyth Chair	07952 251303





Contact Parent Staff Association:


By email: �HYPERLINK "mailto:olm-psa@hotmail.com"�olm-psa@hotmail.com�





WELCOME to our new parents (both in p1 and throughout the school) and welcome back to everyone else.  We hope you had a wonderful summer and are looking forward to a great year. 





Parents and carers play a huge role in the life of our school – helping with after school activities, organising events, raising funds and giving input on the school’s operation and curriculum. If you have experience you could share in school activities (crafts, sports, career etc), please contact Mr Jamieson.





If you would like to know more about the PC and PSA, here’s a quick intro to what we do.








